
Annual General Meeting 3 September 2018

Chairperson’s report for session 2017-18

The DPP met 7 times during the 2017-18 session.

Firstly I would like to thank everyone for coming along tonight to our AGM and consistently supporting the Parent Partnership meetings throughout the year.

We had a fantastic Hallowe’en disco, which we hope to replicate this year, if not surpass.  

Our Christmas Fayre was an astounding success, and again we hope for more success with this year’s Fayre.

The summer Fayre moved to a Friday evening and this worked very well as more families attended.

A Sub-Group was formed to fundraise for children going to Dalguise, and those who stayed in Dundee, but had fun trips away.  This was a great success and we hope to replicate this again in 2018-19. We were also in a position to help with the P7 Leaver BBQ and T-shirts. 

A big thank you also has to go to the office and support staff, teachers and senior management team for all their hard work.  

And last, but no means least thank you to all staff for supporting and attending all our events over the past year, but more importantly for their care and nurture of our children on a daily basis.


John Anderson-McGuinness
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